
Dear Friends of Niijima,

The Niijima Scholarship offers talented students the opportunity to train in glass art 

in the United States. To date, we have awarded scholarships to 83 individuals. The 

scholarship fund relies on proceeds from the festival’s “glass auction” to continue 

supporting these efforts.

The works submitted to the auction have been generously donated by past resident 

artists, scholarship recipients, and staff members. We also receive contributions from 

individuals who have visited the Niijima Glass Art Center or those connected to us 

through acquaintances and friendships.

All proceeds from the auction go directly towards maintaining and expanding the 

scholarship program. With the rising costs of studying abroad due to changes in the 

global economic landscape, it has become increasingly important to secure funds for 

the continued growth of the program. Therefore, we kindly ask for your generous 

donation of artwork for this year’s auction.

This year’s glass auction is scheduled for October 24th–26th, with the final day on 

October 27th. If you wish to donate, please fill out the attached entry form with the 

artist’s name, title of the work, and minimum bid price. Kindly send your donated 

works by cash-on-delivery to the address below no later than Wednesday, October 

9th with the entry form.

We greatly appreciate your support and contribution to the Niijima Glass 

Scholarship and its mission.

Sincerely,

Yumiko NODA

Niijima International Glass Art Festival

Request for Artwork Donation for the Niijima Glass Auction



Auction Entry Form

Please fill the form and send with the artwork.

Name

Adress

Email

phone

Artist

Title of the Work

Minimum bid price

Comments


